

From the Private Secretary

6 March 2001

Dear Wesen

The Prime Minister has asked me to thank you for your letter of 7 February, inviting him to attend Deir Yassin Day 2001 on 1 April.

The Prime Minister was grateful for your kind invitation, but regrets that due to his existing diary commitments he will not be able to attend the commemoration on April 1. He has however asked me to pass on his good wishes for the event.

Your owered, , Anna Weeks

ANNA WECHSBERG

Paul Eisen Director (UK) Deir Yassin Remembered